National Sorry Day

The Noonga Reconciliation Group formally invites you to the 2017 Sorry Day ceremony.

Friday 26th May, 2017

Kalinga Park, Kalinga

Join us for a day of remembrance and celebration.

This year's event will acknowledge the 20th Anniversary of the Bringing Them Home Report.

Morning tea will be held at 10 am. The ceremony will begin at 10:30am and will finish no later than 12pm.

Please RSVP to Tallulah by Friday, 19th of May noonga.rg@gmail.com OR (07) 3266 5199

The Stolen Generations Memorial Site can be accessed via Park Ave., Clayfield leading to Diggers Dr. and the carpark on Diggers Dr. From the carpark turn left onto the pathway, past the playground and continue towards the Memorial site.





